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Ms Wimperis says... At Westwood Academy, our children have a real

passion for reading! To support and encourage this love of books,

we’ve launched a ‘Wish for a Book’ blog, where pupils can request

titles they’d love to see added to our school library.

If you have any books in good condition that you’d like to donate to our

library, please drop them off at the school office. Every contribution

helps to inspire a lifelong love of reading.

Thank you for your continued support!

Year Group Meetings 
We are delighted to invite parents

and carers into school for our
upcoming Year Group Parent

Meetings. These sessions offer a
fantastic opportunity to learn more

about what your child will be
studying this year, including details
about the exciting trip they will be

attending.
You’ll also have the chance to meet
your child’s class teacher, ask any
questions you may have, and gain

insight into how we support learning
and development throughout the

year.
We look forward to welcoming you
and working together to ensure a

successful and enriching experience
for your child.



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!
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